NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN

Links Road - Nyali
P. 0. Box-81050,

Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

23" January 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

RE: FIRST NEWSLETTER- ACADEMIC YEAR 2023

I hope this note finds you well with your family and the other loved ones. Allow me draw your

attention humbly to the following pieces of information.

1. Thanksgiving
First and foremost we thank the Almighty God for His protection and guidance throughout
the holiday season. Secondly we thank each one of you for your continuous support in all
aspects

2. The Academic Year 2023
The new academic year 2023 officially commences tomorrow 24™ January 2023 at the
usual time. As a school we are set to receive and give our children the best for the new '
academic year 2023. The transport for the learners in and out of school will be offered as
required.

3. The Junior Secondary School
The Nyali School Junior Secondary block will be ready for use on Monday 30" January
2023 as the pioneer class report for their lessons. Here are a few photos on what has been
done on the JSS block. All the other logistics concerning étafﬁng and academic matters are
in place for our pioneer champions.

4. Parental Engagement.
A school is like a three legged traditional stool that cannot stand when one is missing. We
need your support in all aspects. We shall also strive to ensure that you are totally involved

and engaged in matters our children’s welfare. The teachers, parents and the learners have
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to work closely together for us to achieve the best for our children. Kindly be there for our

school and for our children.

. School calendar of events.

The annual calendar of\events is almost ready and we shall share the same with you for

your advance planning in the areas that will require your input and support. We shall _

endeavor to ensure that you get updated on all the issues that go on in school on weekly

basis.

. Discipline and good grooming

Discipline is very key in performance of our children and ultimately that of the school. I
hereby humbly on behalf of The Nyali School request that we ensure our children are well
groomed and we take time to talk to them about the importance of discipline in their
academic journey and their future lives.

Allow me once again thank each of you for the support. Looking forward to engaging each
one of you on matters our children’s academic and school’s progress.

Kind regards.

Yours faithfully

For and on behalf of:
The Nyali School

Toney O. Ongugo
AG. PRINCIPAL
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